
 
Corporate Office 
1775 Sherman Street, #3000 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
303.860.5800 
www.pdce.com 
 
 
 

October 19, 2015 
 

State of Colorado, Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Matt Lepore 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re:  Letter to the Director, Rule 603.a.(2) 

Corcilius 6E-223 (doc #400875401), Corcilius 6J-443 (doc #400875408), Corcilius 6J-203 (doc #400875406), 
Corcilius 6J-303 (doc #400875407), Corciius 6M-343 (doc #400875411), Corcilius 6M-243 (doc 
#400875410), Corcilius 6E-203 (doc #40085400), Corcilius 6E-323 (doc #400875402) 

 NWNW, Section 6 T1S R67W 
 Adams County, Colorado 
 
Dear Director:  

 
PDC Energy (“PDC”) herby certifies to the Director that PDC has received signed Property Line Waivers from the 
surface owners of the offset properties to the subject well locations. PDC hereby requests the Director to grant an 
exception to the following Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Comminsion (COGCC) rule: 
 
Rule 603.a.(2). Statewide location requirement 
A well shall be drilled a minimum of one hundred fifty (150) feet from a surface property line. An exception may be 
granted by the Director if it is not feasible for the operator to meet this minimum distance requirement and a 
waiver is obtained from the offset surface owner. An exception request letter stating the reasons for the expcetion 
shall be submitted to the Direcot and accompanied by a signed waiver(s) from the offset owner(s). Such waiver 
shall be writed and filed in the County Clerk and Recorders office with the Director.  
 
All possible locations for the placement of the subject wells were considered and the proposed location is the only 
viable option. Due to the size of the property parcels in this location, the proposed orientation is the only 
orientation that allows enough area for operations while maintaining maximum possible setback distances from 
the production facility.  
 
If you should have any questions or concerns regarding this permit, please contact the undersigned at (303) 831-
3974. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Kelsi Welch 
Regulatory Analyst 
PDC Energy, Inc. 


